
   Report 
 

Subject:  Sustainable Orangeville sidewalk petition endorsement 
    
Department: Corporate Services 
 
Division: Clerks  
 
Report #: CPS-2020-015 
 
Meeting Date: 2020-11-09 
 

 
Recommendations 

That report CPS-2020-015, titled Sustainable Orangeville sidewalk petition 
endorsement be received.   

 
Background and Analysis 

At the October 6, 2020 Sustainable Orangeville committee meeting, Ms. Sylvia Bradley 
presented and informed the committee members of her delegation to Council with the 
petition and request for a sidewalk to be installed at 24 Faulkner Street.  The sidewalk 
along this stretch would assist in active transportation, particularly for the student at the 
neighbouring ODSS high school.  The committee put forth the following motion: 

That the Sustainable Orangeville committee endorses the petition for a sidewalk at 24 
Faulkner Street and that sidewalks be required in new residential developments to allow 
for active transportation. 
 
Moved by C. McCabe 
Carried. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Strategic Alignment 
 
Orangeville Forward – Strategic Plan 
 
Priority Area:  Community Stewardship 
 
Objective:   Active and healthy 
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Sustainable Neighbourhood Action Plan 
 
Theme: Transportation System 
 
Strategy: Promote walking and biking by increasing the connectivity and safety of 

active transportation infrastructure.  
 

 
Notice Provisions 
 

N/A 

 

Financial Impact 
 
Not applicable at this time. 
 
 
Submitted by 
 
Andrea Shaw  
Sustainable Orangeville Committee Secretary  
 
 
Attachment(s):  1. N/A 
 
 
 
 
 


